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FIRST PARTNERSHIP CONVENTION

The Integrated Professional Counselors Association of the Philippines (IPCAP),
Inc. in partnership with the Family and Pastoral Counseling Association of the
Philippines (FPCAP) will hold the First Partnership Convention with the theme,
“Tending the Flock: A Call to Proactive Pastoral Care Ministries” on November 18-20,
2010 at the St. Paul University, Aurora Blvd., cor. Gilmore Avenue, Quezon City.

The convention aims to:

a. present issues and concerns of marginalized counselees in
pastoral care ministries;

b. equip counselors with therapeutic intervention techniques in
attending to the pastoral needs of counselees in the community;

C. raise the level of counselors’ skills and competencies in pastoral
setting; and

d. advocate the practice of pastoral counseling in a community
setting.

The registration fees are as follows:

Registrants Rates

IPCAP/FPCAP Members PhP2,500.00
(Those who have paid their membership dues for
2010, renewal or entry.)

1st Early Bird Registrants PhP2,500.00
until September 30)

2nd Early Bird Registrants PhP2,800.00
(until October 31)

Regular Registrants PhP3,200.00

The fees (non-refundable but transferable) will cover certificate of participation,
lunch (3), snacks (6), convention kit, resource persons’ fees and handouts.

For more information, contact the following: Dr. Alda Perlita S. Plestico at mobile
phone no.: 0919-295-8475; e-mail address: apspolestico@fpcap.org; Ms. Gilda L.
Baquiran at mobile phone no.: 0917-812-4357; e-mail address: inquiries@fpcacp.org;
Ms. Tetchie Viduya at mobile phone no.: 0917-791-0023; e-mail address:
tetchviduya@yahoo.com, Fr. Bernardo R. Collera, SVD RGC at mobile phone nos.:
0919-623-6605; 0927-384-2739; e-mail address: berngu72l1@yahoo.com; Ms. Nida V.
Urrea, RGC at fax no.: (02) 735-9037; mobile phone no.: 0916-321-2579; and Ms.
Maureen N. Sandejas, MA at mobile phone no.: 0917-843-6455 and e-mail address:
mpnsandejas@fpcap.org.

SMA, DA 1stPartnership Convention,
October 26, 2010




